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"We aim to be outstanding in all we do" 

 
 

Wednesday 13th September 2017 
 
Dear Parents and Carers, 
 
We are continuing to run our After School Netball Club on Thursday afternoons for children in Years 
4, 5 and 6. This will club will begin on Thursday 21st September at 3:10pm until 4pm. Children will be 
able to get changed in Mrs Evans’ room and can be collected from the front door at 4pm. 
After school netball club will be on between the following dates (inclusive): 
Thursday 21st September – Thursday 19th October 2017 
Thursday 2nd November – Thursday 30th November 2017 
Thursday 11th January – Thursday 15th February 2018 
Thursday 1st March – Thursday 22nd March 2018 
 
If your child would like to take part, please fill in and return the attached slip to us as soon as 
possible. Places will be filled on a first come, first served basis. If your child has already been 
attending these sessions, please return this slip in order to confirm that they would like to continue 
with netball. 
 
Please ensure that your child has suitable clothing and footwear for outdoor sessions and a water 
bottle to keep them hydrated.    
 
Many thanks, 
 

Mrs. Pickering, Dr. Welch and Mrs. Martin 

 

……………………………… 
Netball Club 

 

I give my permission for my child…………………………………………………. 

in……………………………. ………….registration group to take part in the After School Netball Club 

on Thursdays. 

Parent or carers contact number……………………………………………………….. 

 I will be collecting my child. 

 My child will be going to Cheadle Stay and Play Club. 

 My child will walk home. 

 (Please delete as appropriate) 

 

Parent/Carer’s signature ………………………………… Date ……………………… 


